MY IR PA

02/09/2020

From: Michelle Hodgkinson

Sent: 02 September 2020 12:35

To: Hilary Saunders

Subject: Re: NYM\2020\ENQ\16848

Hi Hilary
Thank you for your speedy responce.

| do not think that we will go ahead with the Shepherd huts on the site only the Bell Tents for the foreseeable
future.

Please would you provide the information regarding the water supply and we will happily have this tested.
Parking for Alum House has 4 car park spaces to the front of the house near the barns.

The campers will be parking on a flat area of grass which was originally used as a road to the house, this has
hardstanding with has been grassed, this is flat ground.

| hope this helps and look forward to your reply?
Many thanks

Michelle





